
To: Jerrold DeWease, Rotary Club of Space Center  
 
Dear Rotarians, 
  
I am having so much fun this year as your Rotary President! Thank you for all that you do to make our club 
great. I am sending this e-mail to create a sense of urgency about a couple things that are upon us that are 
important and I hope you will help make successful. 
  
  
1. Springoree- 
  
The Springoree is just two weeks from today and so far the participation is very low. I hope that you will buy 
tickets to the Springoree as we only have two fundraisers per year and this is one of them. I encourage you to  
promote this event, help with providing an auction item, and at the very least come and enjoy it. The 
Springoree is not only a fundraiser and a great social event, but it is also where we thank our Shrimporee 
sponsors who give so generously to our club. Please do your very best to attend. 
  
  
2. Support the Rotary Foundation  
  
Please make at least your $100 donation to The Rotary Foundation. This is expected of every Rotarian each 
year and now is the time of year to do it since you will also get district raffle tickets which could win you $5,000 
to go on a fantastic vacation. Also, keep in mind that the club will match recognition points to help you reach 
your next Paul Harris Fellow. 
  
You may buy tickets for Springoree and your gift to The Rotary Foundation at the meeting on Monday. I know 
the credit card machine will be there if you prefer that method instead of a check. If you would like to do your 
contribution to the foundation online, all you have to do is go to http://www.rotary.org/ and you can make your 
contribution online.  
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly any time. 
  
  
Yours in Rotary, 
  
  
David Coney 
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